
 

 

Belvedere Family Community: Sign Up for CPFWP World Assembly at the UN 
 
Justin Okamoto 
September 23, 2025 

 
Invitation to Sign Up - Chinese People's Federation for World Peace World Assembly at the UN 

 

Dear Belvedere Community, 

 

The Chinese People's Federation for World Peace USA (CPFWP-USA) will host the 2025 World 

Assembly at the United Nations and Chinatown, New York City. 

 

We are very excited to welcome participants this year in one of the largest conference rooms at the UN. 

Please see the enclosed flyers for details. 

 

Registration Deadline: October 10 

 

Click here to register 

 

The CPFWP was founded by True Mother in 2017, and the 1st World Assembly was successfully hosted 

in Taiwan in 2019. We now look forward to welcoming as many people as possible to join this historic 

gathering at the UN and in Chinatown. 

 

We sincerely ask for your support in spreading the word and encouraging participation. 

 

Thank you very much! 

 

 
 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

 

info@ belvederefamily,com 

Visit our website  


